MEMORANDUM

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL
FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works
SUBJECT: Sale of Morebark Brush Chipper

DATE: April 18, 2017

BACKGROUND

In December 2016 we purchased a new Brush chipper as our old one is
mechanically unrepairable. The old Morebark Brush Chipper is going to be sold to
Trenchers Plus for $250 and used for parts.

REQUESTED COUNCIIL ACTION

Motion to approve the sale of the Morebark Brush Chipper to Trenchers Plus



